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Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

We are rapidly approaching the time when parents must begin planning for their child’s freshman year.  We 

strongly encourage parents to be actively involved in helping their child choose their high school courses.  

These courses should ensure a student will be challenged yet academically successful and provide the best 

preparation for life after graduation. 
 

We will host a number of events to assist in planning for your student’s high school experience and to prepare 

for a smooth transition to freshman year. Lake Central High School offers many opportunities for students to 

grow and find success.  Please note that over the course of your child’s Lake Central High School education, 

they will have  

 185 course options 

 23 Advanced Placement course opportunities  

 27 Dual Credit course opportunities (through 5 colleges/universities) 

 23 skilled trades courses and certifications 

 16 Honors courses 

 

Private school parents and students are invited to join us for an meeting that includes an         infor-

mation session, tour, course selection, and student enrollment on: 
 

Monday, January 23rd  

8:15 am to 10:15 am  

Lake Central High School Library 
 

Please RSVP for this event at https://goo.gl/forms/LtgelDBH4y6htqpU2  You are welcome to  park in the 

visitor’s area on the north end of the building and enter through Door A. 
 

Items required to enroll a student at LCHS are listed below.  These must to be completed and turned in during 

your visit on January 23rd if your student would like to participate in our Summer School PE/Pool lottery. 

 Enrollment form (completed) 

 Copy of student birth certificate 

 Copy of parent/guardian drivers’ license/photo I.D. 

 2 - Proof of residence (NIPSCO, water, cable, phone, etc.) 

 Unofficial transcript/8th grade report card  

 Custody paperwork (if applicable) 

 Immunizations 

 

Lake Central High School is also hosting the Class of 2020 Parent Information Night on Monday,         

January 23 from 6:00pm-8:00pm.  Parents will have the opportunity to tour the building and learn more 

about the numerous and diverse academic, athletic, and extracurricular opportunities Lake Central High School 

offers. 
 

If you cannot attend the program during the day, we welcome parents to join us for the evening program.   

Completed enrollment forms may be turned into the registrar, Mrs. K. McDermott.  Lake Central High School 

Guidance staff will be present to assist or answer questions at that time. 
 

We look forward to your visit! 

Mr. Sean P. Begley, Principal 

Lake Central High School 




